LIMITED DISTRIBUTION

MINUTES #1 - 1980

PRODUCT SAFETY SUBCOMMITTEE MEETING

JANUARY 22, 1980

PRESENT:
SUBCOMMITTEE:

E. F. BARRETT, CHAIRMAN
J. G. WILLIAMS

E. HOOTON, JR.
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R. A. PARTNOY

GHISNALL
SPERLINE; ACTING SECRETARY

60 ﬁNDnMOﬂAWK#SOQ RIFLES
AND xp—iso PISTOLS

oELFT
o

5 sog s

2oy
)
F
w
1

@gtg Eof “the! @xﬁduct recall and the results to date were
xaﬁ 4 L
It was reported that 23,318 recall guns had been repaired
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#e Iining. Through December 31, 1979, 25,000 telephone calls have
tbeen received at our Atlanta toll-free number. We are down now to
about 7 calls a day. The Atlanta number will remain open until further
evaluation.

In August of 1979, approximately 130,000 letters {(see copy at-
tached as Exhibit A) were sent out to Federal Firearms License holders
requesting the names of customers who purchased recalled guns.
Remington received the names of 1,922 customers, to whom we mailed

copies of our recall letter.
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